
Department of Computer Science  

& CINSAM 
NKU Summer Programming Workshop 2015 

 

Closing Ceremonies Information 
 

When:  Wednesday, July 8, starting at 12:30 pm 

 

o Lunch will be ready at 12:30 (maybe a little earlier) 

o Ceremony will begin around 12:45 and last between 1 hour and 1 hour 15 minutes 

o We will give tours of the building at noon – if you want to see the building come early 

 

Where:  Griffin Hall 201 (the Digitorium – see the map below) 

 

Lunch will consist of pizzas and subs, cookies and various forms of drinks (soda, water, 

lemonade). 

 

You will want to park in the Kenton Dr. parking garage (unless you have an NKU parking 

permit). Parking fees and other information about visitor parking can be found here:   

 http://parking.nku.edu/visit.html 

 

Enter Griffin Hall from the 

south entrance on the 2
nd

 floor 

(this is the plaza level where 

you will reach once you exit 

the parking garage and cross 

Kenton Road).  The 

Digitorium is across the main 

entrance once you enter the 

building. 

 

 

Any questions?   

Email foxr@nku.edu.   
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